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Livity Life 

The Livity School Weekly Newsletter 

School News 
We have some more wonderful curriculum enrichment events planned for this coming week. We 

will be welcoming Singing Hands on Thursday 25th who will perform to all children, in sessions across 

the day. On Monday there will be an art workshop for some lucky classes. 

 

Next week is also our next Mental Well-Being week.  The week will be centred on five themed 

days. Each day supports a mental well-being strategy and brings even more joy and happiness to 

the week. 

Red Class  

In Red class this week we made apple and 

cinnamon muffins. The children took them 

home to taste. We are enjoying our autumn 

sensory story and went outside in the sensory 

garden to look at the signs of autumn. The 

children were excited when they saw a 

squirrel! 

 

Yellow Class 

Children in Yellow class have been celebrating 

Anti-Bullying week. They decorated socks with 

different materials and wore odd socks on their 

chairs. They also practised passing a ball to 

each other working in small groups. 

 

Gold Class  

Gold class has been working on more 

activities to celebrate Diwali. This week we 

decorated a Rangoli using rice dyed with 

food colouring. On Friday we make naan 

pizza and enjoyed eating it! Yummy! 

 

Pink Class  

We’ve been very busy in Pink class this week. 

We’ve been continuing our autumn theme as 

well as learning about healthy eating. We’ve 

also done some handprint art for anti-bullying 

week! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Blue Class  

This week in Blue class, children had a lovely 

music lesson with Kim. Children explored the 

microphone, played the drums and shakers 

fast and slow to music.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Orange Class 

 In Orange class this week, we learned about 

the letter sound “a” and children enjoyed 

listening to phonics songs, dressing up like 

astronauts, practising their fine motor skills 

through threading, colouring and making 

crafts. 
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Ladybird Class  

Ladybird class has had a fantastic week. 

We enjoyed going to the sensory garden, 

looking and collecting autumn leaves. The 

children were also amazing in ICT operating 

switches and touch screen using the 

computer and interactive board. Have a 

lovely weekend.   
 

 

Rainbow Class 

 

Rainbow class has had a very good week. We 

have been working on addition and 

subtraction during our maths lessons. We have 

been playing a firefighter game using our 

game board and dice. We look forward to 

our activities next week.  

   

 

Green Class 

This week Green class invited our friends from 

Red class to come and join us for our 

community lesson. We created a toy shop 

and café and we role played being the shop 

keeper and customer. We had lots of fun 

making choices and exchanging with our 

friends.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Purple Class  

This week, we have been looking at 

‘everyday materials’. We have been 

distinguishing between an object and the 

material in which it is made from. As well as 

this, we have been identifying and naming a 

variety of everyday materials, including wood, 

plastic, glass, water and rock. We have also 

been describing the simple properties of a 

variety of everyday materials. Have a 

wonderful weekend!  

 

Butterfly Class  

This week in Butterfly class we have worked on 

our physical programs  using different 

equipment and positions. In cooking we 

explored fruits and created fruit kebabs with 

pear, apple and clementines 

   
 

Silver Class  

This week we did some Anti-Bullying week 

themed activities.  We looked at different 

ways of being kind to each other and we 

used rôle play to find different ways of being 

kind to our friends.  We made autumn art. 
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Stay Alert to the Symptoms of Corovavirus 

 

 
 

HIGH 

TEMPERATURE 

 

 

NEW 

CONTINUOUS 

COUGH 

 

 

LOSS OF  

TASTE OR 

SMELL? 

 

You can book a free COVID test by visiting the 

following web address: 

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test  

For guidance on responding to Corona Virus 

in children please visit the following web 

address:  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-

covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/  

 

Dates for your Diary 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17th December Last Day of School Term  

4th January   First Day of School Term 

 

All our term dates are available on our 

website. 

 

 

Don’t Forget 

 

Please remember to call the school office 

before 7.30am if your child is going to be 

absent.  

 

The new school website 

https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk  On the 

website under 'Parents and Carers' you will 

find the link for Parent Pay where you can pay 

for school dinners and uniform. 

 

If you have any issues with transport, please 

contact London Hire on the following numbers  

Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187 

5316 
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